
 
IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Dec. 14, 2020 

Contact: Priscilla Petersen, (620) 902-6433; priscilla.petersen@ks.gov 

 
U.S. 169 at Coffeyville to close 

 for railroad crossing repairs this week 
 

Starting Tuesday, Dec. 15, and continuing until Friday, Dec. 18, the South Kansas & 

Oklahoma (SKOL) Railroad plans to close and repair the north crossing on U.S. 169 at 

Coffeyville, located between U.S. 166 and the Kansas-Oklahoma state line. 

U.S. 169 will be closed to through traffic at the work zone. A detour is signed on S. Elm and 
W. 14th streets. The detour has a vehicle height limit of 15 feet, 6 inches, and a length limit 

of 65 feet. No vehicles weighing over 85,000 pounds will be permitted on the detour. 

Persons with questions may contact Marcus Leck, (620) 577-7313, or Priscilla Petersen, 

(620) 902-6433. 

####### 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 

For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Division of Communications, 
700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
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